

PU/2024/224

October 08, 2024

CIRCULAR

Sub: Scholarships offered under National Scholarship Portal

Ref: Circular no.: PU/2024/180 dated August 26, 2024, Circular no.: PU/2024/186 dated August 30, 2024, Circular no.: PU/2024/200 dated September 06, 2024 and Circular no.: PU/2024/219 dated October 01, 2024

Dear Students,

National Scholarship Portal (NSP) is now open which is a digital platform that carries scholarships offered by the Central Government, State Governments and different government agencies like University Grants Commission (UGC) and All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE).

Therefore, it is hereby informed to all the students of the University to visit the National Scholarship Portal and apply for Scholarship, they are eligible for. The details of these Scholarships, Guidelines, Last dates are available in the website https://scholarships.gov.in/.

Should Students have any queries, they may contact the Office of Registrar for required information.

Registrar

City Office: University House,8/1, King Street, Richmond Town, Bengaluru - 560025 Campus: Presidency University, Ittagalpura, Rajanakunte, Yelhanka, Bengaluru - 560064

Phone: +91 080 23093500 Email: info@presidencyuniversity.in URL: www.presidencyuniversity.in